
  building 2937 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  building 2937 # ktisis {ktis'-is}; from 2936; original
formation (properly, the act; by implication, the thing,
literally or figuratively): -- {building}, creation, creature,
ordinance.[ql

  create 2936 # ktizo {ktid'-zo}; probably akin to 2932 (through
the idea of proprietor-ship of the manufacturer); to fabricate,
i.e. found (form originally): -- {create}, Creator, make.[ql

  creation 2937 # ktisis {ktis'-is}; from 2936; original
formation (properly, the act; by implication, the thing,
literally or figuratively): -- building, {creation}, creature,
ordinance.[ql

  Creator 2936 # ktizo {ktid'-zo}; probably akin to 2932
(through the idea of proprietor-ship of the manufacturer); to
fabricate, i.e. found (form originally): -- create, {Creator},
make.[ql

  Creator 2939 # ktistes {ktis-tace'}; from 2936; a founder, i.e.
 God (as author of all things): -- {Creator}.[ql

  creature 2937 # ktisis {ktis'-is}; from 2936; original
formation (properly, the act; by implication, the thing,
literally or figuratively): -- building, creation, {creature},
ordinance.[ql

  creature 2938 # ktisma {ktis'-mah}; from 2936; an original
formation (concretely), i.e. product (created thing): --
{creature}.[ql

  make 2936 # ktizo {ktid'-zo}; probably akin to 2932 (through
the idea of proprietor-ship of the manufacturer); to fabricate,
i.e. found (form originally): -- create, Creator, {make}.[ql

  ordinance 2937 # ktisis {ktis'-is}; from 2936; original
formation (properly, the act; by implication, the thing,
literally or figuratively): -- building, creation, creature,
{ordinance}.[ql
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